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As a chl holder this would limit my ability to protect myself in certain areas. It will also 

create a greater opportunity for accidental shooting due to manipulation of a firearm 

in an awkward position. I strongly oppose this bill and ask that you deny it on the 

behalf of gun owners in Oregon. 


